Georgetown Soccer Booster Club Meeting

January 26, 2015
Roger Kidwell- Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. 
Please sign in and let us know if this is your first time. Please read over the minutes from last time. Governors Cup is behind us. Took a lot of help to put this together thank you so much for all your help. There were quite a few college coaches at both tourneys. We like to bring in top teams and this tourney being done so well helps us pull this off.

Kyla Elston- a copy of budget is on all tables. Moved $16,0000 in the past 30 days. At the next meeting we will have totals off of both Governors cups and be able to see where we stand. 

Motion on minutes made seconded and approved.

Coach Kidd- thanks so much for all the parents help to make the Governors Cup successful. Non-district is done and on to districts games this week. The guy’s side of district will be very tough.  He has told the team the season is a sprint not a marathon. Let’s work on being consistent.  JV came in fourth in their tourney in Waco.  Feels they are in a good place and will only get better.

Coach McCutchen- thanks for all the hard work at the Governors cup. The help for the Woodlands tourney is very much appreciated as well. The team will appreciate all encouragement as we go through the season. 

Roger Kidwell- we are in need of parents help with the concessions.  Tuesday we only have two people volunteering and we are in need of four. For Friday we only have two signed up as well.  

Program ad sales and program- Shannon has gone far above and beyond on the programs. 

Soccer breakfast went well. Only complaint was that it was too early which can’t be helped. But they had a lot of fun.  Food was good and everyone had a good time.
Merchandise sells- some items are left over please see Julie if you are interested in any of these items. She has some of almost everything left over. 

Meeting called to a close at 6:51

